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Amanda Griffith

From: Angie Calhoun
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 10:51 AM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 20160101

Consumer correspondence for docket 20160101.  
 
From: Consumer Contact  
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 10:50 AM 
To: Angie Calhoun 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20160101 
 
The following has been added to 1272267C.  DHood 
 
From: elaughba@gmail.com [mailto:elaughba@gmail.com] On Behalf Of Ed Laughbaum 
Sent: Wednesday, March 07, 2018 9:20 AM 
To: Consumer Contact 
Subject: Re: Utilities, Inc. Florida additional rate adjustment Docket No. 160005WS 
 
To Whom It May Concern:  
 
My concern with the high water rates is that my water bill is now higher than my electric bill. Yet, I 
only occupy my house about 16 weeks a year. I do not water my lawn from May to December, and 
have my water softener turned off when I am not in the house. In addition, when the house is 
occupied, it is with two old people. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 

 Ed 
 
 
On Fri, Mar 2, 2018 at 10:36 AM, Ed Laughbaum <elaughba@math.ohio-state.edu> wrote: 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I continue to be greatly concerned with the proposed rate increase. Please do not approve such a rate 
increase. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ed Laughbaum 
236 Spring Run Circle 
Longwood, FL 32779 

  
 




